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United Quilt Guild  
Minutes – November 5, 2013 
Submitted by Carolyn Clunk 
 

From 5 PM to 6:30 PM a fabric sale 
was held by Marianne Less and Barb 
Unger on behalf of "Angels for 
Animals". A lot of fabric was sold at 
bargain basement prices. 

At 6:30 PM Dee Hart called the 
business meeting to order. Members 
were asked if they had read the 
October newsletter. A motion to 
approve the minutes was made by 
Lynn Stiles and seconded by Sandy 
Stitt. 

Debbie Mangas made a motion to 
approve the treasurer’s report pending 
audit. The motion was seconded by 
Heidi Knopp. The motion passed. 

OLD BUSINESS 
June Challenge 

Mary Durkin talked about the 2014 
Challenge. The theme is "From a 
Mother's Hand". The wallhanging, 
accessory or bed quilt should include 
either an item belonging to you 
mother, grandmother , aunt, etc. or a 
sewing technique she taught you. 
Your entry needs to be completely 
finished. You may have someoneelse 
quilt it, but please acknowledge the 
quilter. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Christmas Dinner 

A menu was presented for the 
Christmas Dinner. The members 
voted on their favorite foods, the 
votes were counted and the final 
menu was determined. Dinner will be 
Swiss steak, creamy basil chicken, 
green beans, and two potatoes, 
mashed and parsley. The Christmas 
dinner is December 3 at the Leetonia 
Public Library Community Room. 
Doors open at 6:15 PM and dinner is 
6:30 PM. Ginger Mangie from TQ 
will speak and present a trunk show.  

Quilt Show Proceeds 

A check for $5,429.94 was 
transferred from the show account to 
the guild account. $1000.00 will be 
donated to two charities, the Cory 
Lunger Endowment ($500) and the 
American Heart Association ($500). 

NEW BUSINESS 
COMMITTEE REPORTS 

Charity Quilts 

Nannetter Lunger reported we are 
about 15 quilts away from the goal of 
200. There will be a meeting at 
Thousands of Bolts on November 14 
from 4:30PM to 8 or 9 PM. They will 
be sewing labels and finishing quilts. 
There will also be a meeting at 
Emmanuel Lutheran Church 
November 23 from 10 AM to 2 or 
3PM. 

 
 

 

 

UQG 20th Anniversary 
Drawing winners: Debbie Dunlevy, 
Shirley Barnes, Joanne Hamner and 
Marianne Less. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
United Christmas Stockings 

Debbie Mangas mentioned that 
United Schools are once again in 
need of stockings for their children. 
The guild was encouraged to make 
stockings and bring things to put in 
them. Acceptable items are personal 
care products, school supplies or 
small toys. Please bring to the 
December meeting. 

Sharpen Scissors? 

Shirley Barnes' husband sharpens 
scissors and knives. Should we have 
him come to a meeting to sharpen 
scissors? 

Send a Card 

Bobbie Howard is recuperating from 
a recent illness at Hampton Woods. If 
you wish to send a card her home 
address is in the directory or you can 
send it to Hampton Woods, 1525 E. 
Western Reserve Road, Youngstown, 
Ohio  44514. 

Day Group 

The Day Group will meet at the 
Salem Presbyterian Church every 
other Friday around10 A.M- 3 PM. 
Contact Debbie Mangas at 330-538-
2186 if interested. 

Appliqué Group 

The Applique Group meets on the 
third Wednesday of each month at 
7:00 P.M. at Beth Gallo’s house in 
Lisbon. Contact Beth at 330-424-
7024 or bgallo_700@yahoo.com. 
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Newsletter Info Deadline 

Please send newsletter information to 
Margie Hoffmaster TEN DAYS after 
the monthly meeting at 
margiehoff@yahoo.com. 

January Program 

Members are to bring a UFO that 
they would like to finish to show its 
unfinished state. They will be given 
a “New Year’s Resolution Contract” 
to fill in stating their “finishing goal.” 
The completed project is to be shown 
at the July meeting to show if they 
have fulfilled their contract. 

UQG 20th Anniversary 
Tote Bags 

If you would like a tote bag, see Pat 
Patterson. The bags are $17.00 
prepaid. Please make the checks to 
United Quilt Guild. We can order 
them as we receive requests, no 
minimum number.  

December Birthdays 
Wendy Bush 
Miriam Good 

Joanne Hamner 
Tina Snoke 

Bev Morrow 
Marianne Less 

Membership Update 

Lillian, Morenz, 1072 Colonial Dr. 
Salem, Oh 44460 330-337-8144 
lmorenz@neo.rr.com   Bday 11-16 

EVENTS CALENDAR 

 December 3, 2013 
 Program- Christmas Party  Ginger 
Mangie from TQ will do a Trunk 
Show.  
Leetonia Library, Community Rm  
Doors open 6:15PM 
Dinner 6:30 PM 
 
January 7, 2014  
UFO 10 AM 
meeting 6:30 PM 
New Year's Resolution - Pledge to 
complete a UFO  
 
February 4, 2014 
UFO 10 AM 
meeting 6:30 PM 
Program- Nannette Lunger: Buying 
fabric online, organizing quilt space, 
cutting continuous strips of fabric.  
Nannette will also vend ($). 
 
March 4, 2014 
meeting 6:30 PM 
Program - "Contemporary Quilting" 
by quilt shop "Sew Déjà vu", Stow.  
She will vend. Bring $$ if interested. 
UFO 10 AM  
Program: Kathy Sabatino/Gayle 
Wanamaker; Zentangles.  
 
April 1, 2014 
UFO & Charity 10-5 
Meeting 6:30 PM 
Hands on program: Coil basketry 
By Gayle Wanamaker 
 
May 6, 2014 
UFO 10 AM 
Meeting 6:30 PM 
Program-mini wall hanging, 
postcards,small wonder cards, 
By Pat and Gayle 
 

TREASURER'S REPORT 
Beg Bal                                    2463.36 
Income                                  + 6161.94 
   Ch.dinner         612.00 
   Show profit    5429.94 
   J.Hamner dona 100.00 
   member dues      20.00 
                        $6161.94 
Expenses                              - 1482.50 
   Ch. Deposit      402.50 
   C. Lunger fund 540.00 
   Am. Hrt Assoc. 540.00  
                         $1482.50 
Ending Balance                     $7142.50 

 

Respectfully Submitted 
Mary Durkin, Treasurer for UQG 

 


